
Commodore Perry School District 

School Board Meeting 

December 7, 2020 

Highlights 

 

 

The Board elected Mrs. Cathy Adsit as President of the Board for 2021. 

  

The Board elected Mr. Douglas Keeling as Vice President of the Board for 2021. 

 

Mr. Douglas Keeling agreed to serve on the Mercer County Career Center Board during  

2021 with Mr. Andy Payne as an alternate. 

 

Mrs. Cathy Adsit agreed to serve as PSBA Liaison. 

 

The Board approved 6:30 PM as the starting time and the following dates for School 

Board work sessions with the business meeting to immediately follow for 2021:   

  
   January 19 (Tues)  May 17   September  20   

 February  16 (Tues) June 21   October  18  
  March 15   July (No Meeting)  November 15  
  April 19   August  16  December 6  

         (Reorganization) 

 

The second readings of Policies 410, 438, 440, 440, 442, 514.1, 530, and 543 were 

approved. 

 

The decision to maintain the current attestation form to continue with remote learning 

until January 11, 2021 was approved. 

 

The Board allowed the athletic department to have sports practices beginning on 

December 8, 2020, with no contests until January 11, 2021. 

 

The payment of bills was approved. 

 

 

 

 


